
 
 

Procurement Operations 
3100 Main Street 

Houston, Texas 77002 
 
 

May 27, 2015 

 

 

Dear Potential Proposer: 
 
Due to the rain and flooding situation and the closed highways and unforeseen conditions in the Houston 

area, all HCC Campuses were closed on Tuesday, May 26, 2015. 

 

Respondents to Project I-RFP 15-17, Strategic Real-Estate Concept Services (Informal) are allowed to 

deliver their hardcopy response on Wednesday, May 26, 2015.  

 

Hard Copies of responses will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. today, May 27, 2015 by 2:00 pm. 

 

 

Regards, 

Kerry Doucette 
Director-Strategic Sourcing 
Procurement Operations│Houston Community College System 
3100 Main Street│Houston, Texas 77002│(713)718-5014 
kerry.doucette@hccs.edu 
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